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I wish to express my strong opposition to the Plasrefine Development Proposal.
I am a resident of Moss Vale......it’s JUST NOT THE RIGHT SITE.
The location is far too close to the town. Far too close to residential areas and schools.
It’s such a toxic facility and incredibly dangerous.
This facility has a raft of impacts on the environment e.g. impact on the water system and rivers with toxic 
waste.
Noise impact and traffic congestion with the amount of trucks running 24/7.
I am most concerned about plastic particles into the environment. Studies being done around the world express 
that has become a huge problem.
There is also concern about fire. Recently several of this type of facilities have
Burst into flames.
I believe the operators of this proposed facility have no experience in Recycling Operation. Concern also that 
the operator is actually a Chinese family residing in Beijing
and have a reputation of being known polluters. Not a good look.
In closing, not one person in the communities of the Southey Highlands wants this
facility in the area. They also feel it poses a huge threat to the environment and is a huge health hazard.

Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPad
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